
 
 

  
 

City of Scottsdale 
HUMAN SERVICES ADVISORY COMMISSION 

Notice of Quorum 
WELCOME HOME COALITION OF SCOTTSDALE 

Granite Reef Senior Center 
Thursday, November 4, 2021 

3:00 p.m. 
 
 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that members of the Human Services Advisory Commission 
will be attending the Welcome Home Coalition of Scottsdale event on November 4, 
2021, at 3:00 pm at the Granite Reef Senior Center, 1700 N. Granite Reef Road, 
Scottsdale, AZ 85257. 
 
 
Members of the public body will not conduct any business, or engage in any 
deliberations, discussions, decisions, or otherwise take legal action, however, while 
in attendance. 

 
 


